
MEMORANDUM

TO: Rules Review Subcommittee of the Senate State Affairs Committee and the House State
Affairs Committee

FROM: Principal Legislative Drafting Attorney - Ryan Bush

DATE: June 26, 2019

SUBJECT: Office of the Attorney General

IDAPA 04.00.00 - Notice of Omnibus Rulemaking - Temporary and Proposed Fee Rulemaking (Docket
No. 04-0000-1900F)

The Office of the Attorney General has submitted temporary and proposed rules that reauthorize and
republish, in full, the following previously approved chapter under IDAPA 04:

04.02.02, Idaho Rules of Telephone Solicitations and Pay-Per-Telephone-Call Services

This is a fee rule. The fees or charges reauthorized are currently existing.

These rules were previously analyzed and reviewed by the Legislative Services Office upon their initial
promulgation. No substantive changes are noted.

cc: Office of the Attorney General
Brett T. DeLange

*** PLEASE NOTE ***
Per the Idaho Constitution, all administrative rules may be reviewed by the Legislature during the next legisla-
tive session. The Legislature has 3 options with this rulemaking docket: 1) Approve the docket in its entirety;
2) Reject the docket in its entirety; or 3) Reject the docket in part.
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